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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 

January 12, 2015 
 

 

GOWELL’S MARKET ARMED ROBBERY INVESTIGATION  
 

 
Auburn Police are investigating an armed robbery that took place at Gowell’s Market, 121 
Hampshire St. in Auburn. At approximately 8:40 p.m. last evening, a male wearing a dark 
colored hooded sweatshirt entered the store, displayed a large knife demanding money from the 
clerk.  

The suspect fled from the store with an undisclosed amount of money and a carton of cigarettes, 
running towards Willow St.  

The suspect is described as a white male, 5’7”, weighing approximately 150-160 lbs with dark 
colored eyes. The suspect was last seen wearing a dark colored hooded sweatshirt with the hood 
drawn tight around his face. 

The case remains under investigation. There are no surveillance photos available at this time. 
Anyone with information is asked to contact Det. Chad Syphers at 333-6650 ext. 2069.  
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